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1. Purpose of Report 
 
 To inform SACRE of a new member representing the Shree Ram Mandir 
 (Walsall), in  accordance with the Constitution.   

 
 

2. Background 
 
2.1 Prior to the meeting in October, 2020, Mr. Lad sadly resigned from SACRE after 

serving many years as a representative for Shree Ram Mandir (Walsall).    
 
2.2 An email was sent to the secretary of Shree Ram Mandir requesting a 

representative and Mr. Bhatt was nominated and agreed to be a member of 
SACRE. 

 
2.3 A message was sent on behalf of SACRE to Mr. Lad thanking him for his 

invaluable contribution to SACRE during his membership.   
 
 
3. Recommendation 
 
3.1 That SACRE notes the appointment of Mr. Kartik Bhatt, representative of Shree 

Ram Mandir (Walsall). 
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